
MEMO 24-27 

TO: 	Frank Schulte, City Administrator 

FROM: 	Matthew Crook, Assistant Director of Public Services 1,4{7 

DATE: 	August 6, 2024 

SUBJECT: 	Mack & Vernier Intersection Improvement Resolution with Michigan Department 
of Transportation (MDOT) 

In order to move forward with the Mack & Vernier Intersection Improvements, Michigan 
Department of Transportation (MDOT) requires the City to adopt the attached resolution to 
appoint City Administrator Frank Schulte as the authorized signer for Contract 24-5300 between 
the City and MDOT. 

Therefore, I recommend that City Council adopt the attached resolution and that the City 
Administrator signs such resolution and forwards to Anderson, Eckstein & Westrick, Inc. 

Approved for Council consideration. 

Frank Schulte, City Administrator 	 Date 

RECEIVED 
AUG 0 7 2024 

CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS 
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